
 

Dear Parent 

Flu vaccination session:  Wantage CofE Primary School, Tuesday 16th October @ 9am 

The Nurses from Oxford Health NHS Trust will be coming in to School on Tuesday 16th October to 

deliver the Flu vaccine to all children in Reception and Year’s 1,2,3,4 and 5 for whom a valid Consent 

Form has been returned. We would recommend that you let your child know that it will be 

happening and you may find it helpful to watch this NHS Choices Video together so they know why 

they are having the vaccine and what to expect. 

Please note if your child has Asthma and has been wheezy in the 3 days prior to the vaccination 
session or is wheezy on the day of vaccination please phone the school nurses before School starts, 
on 07879 412459 and also inform your child’s School Office. 
 
If your child is unwell on the day and they are unable to be vaccinated they will be invited to book 
into a Catch Up Clinic. 
 
If you have any concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the School Nurse Team on the number 
above or e mail flu.schoolnurses@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk. please include your child’s name, date of 
birth and the school they attend. 
 
Regards 
 
 

Fiona Singleton RGN, RHV, BSc, Postgrad Dip.| Immunisation Team Leader|Oxford Health 

NHS Foundation Trust|East Oxford Health Centre|Manzil Way|OX4 1XD  

 
 

https://youtu.be/1jHWwm8NQUw
mailto:flu.schoolnurses@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk

